
Letter:  Sierra  Valley
Electric help B&B
To the community,

Sierra Valley Electric Inc. was the Adopt A Day of Nourishment
sponsor for Bread & Broth’s dinner on June 26.

Sierra Valley Electric Inc. is locally owned and operated and
has been serving the South Lake Tahoe community since 1975.
Owners Sandy Herback and Bob King and their employees have a
strong sense of community and adopting a dinner to feed the
hungry of our community is just one of the many ways the
company tries to be involved in all aspects of the Tahoe south
shore community.

At Sierra Valley Electric’s dinner, the B&B volunteers served
a hot and nutritious meal with the help of two very hard
working Sierra Valley Electric employees. According to Mary
Ann Valle, the sponsor crew coordinator, Ralph Duron and Nick
Chandler were two of the hardest working sponsor volunteers
that have helped at the B&B Monday evening dinners. After
helping with bagging food giveaway bags, serving dinner and
prior to cleaning up cleaning up, Chandler commented that the
dinner was “great for our community!”

Bread & Broth would like to express our sincere thanks to
Sierra  Valley  Electric  Inc.  for  the  great  job  they  do
providing  service  to  the  South  Tahoe  community  and  their
support over the years sponsoring Monday evening meals at St.
Theresa Church Grace Hall.

As a nonprofit, all volunteer organization, B&B depends on our
partnerships  with  generous  local  community  supporters  like
Sierra Valley Electric Inc.

To partner with B&B as a donor or sponsor, contact me at

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/letter-sierra-valley-electric-help-bb/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/07/letter-sierra-valley-electric-help-bb/


carolsgerard@aol.com or (530) 542-2876.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


